
Editorial

We’re offering the first issue of the 14th volume of Filosofia Unisinos, journal 
of Philosophy, with seven articles, three coming from Brazilian scholars and four 
from abroad; three are in English, two in Spanish and two in Portuguese. All spon-
taneous applications made by researchers attracted by the quality of the indexers 
we have that gives them the opportunity for being widely known and being able 
to know the H factor of their work. 

 I, Alfredo Culleton, as the editor of this journal for the last five years and now 
leaving, want to thank authors, referees, reviewers, the Unisinos editorial staff and 
the editorial board, for their patience, discipline and friendship in all this time, in 
which I gave a lot and learned much more. I wish Adriano Naves de Brito success 
as the new editor. I’m sure he will boost the vocation that Filosofia Unisinos has to 
be an international reference journal in the field of Philosophy.

Alfredo Culleton
Editor 


